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The noble Polish family Poronia.





Die adlige polnische Familie Poronia.





Poronia . In a red field a silver lily, on the right
and left each accompanied by a silver, four-petalled rose; Helmet
decoration: three ostrich feathers. This coat of arms was granted
by King Kazimierz to the knight Pawel Jasienski of the Gozdawa coat
of arms for knightly deeds against the Teutonic Order in 1462 , so
it is an augmentation of the latter's coat of arms. The same lead
the:



Jasienski, Mucharski, Olearski, Porowski.





Coat of Arms of Gozdawa (Vol. 4 p. 249-254)



Gozdawa Coat of Arms . Let there be two lilies, one
above and the other below, so joined together by their roots that
they appear like one lily, and they are white in the red field: the
union is yellow through them, or they all take nothing of which: on
the helmet, peacock feathers and lilies on it. Fern. in the fol .
503. About the Coat of Arms. fol . 224. Approx. volume. 1st fol .
220. White. fol . 142. Even our id. When describing foreign jewels,
Petra sancta puts a similar coat of arms on everything, just the
color of the tar or something else. Father Bonnani in Ordin . rider
fol . 68. writes that Sanctius , surname the Great, who may have
been Moors from the kingdom of Navarre, following the way of Garzia
, his predecessor, expelled the image of the Visitation of the Holy
Virgin. He left the mothers with this inscription Deus primum
Christianum paint servet on soldiers' flags. This happened around
1043. His knights are said to have worn a double chain of gold from
which hung the lily, with a crown on top. They became equites
called lilii , and with this knight Sanetius won many triumphs from
his enemies. After the same author, fol . 69.Paul III The Pope of
Tusia chose cavalry or equites lilies, they wore a Portuguese gold,
on one side of which was the image of the blessed. Virgin, on the
other a lily in a field of gold, with the inscription around it,
Patoli III. Pontificis maximi mouth . There was this pope of the
Farnese family who entered Italy from Germany, there with the first
ecclesiastical honors as [p. 250] and the worldly shone with lilies
in her coat of arms. Famous that Joan of Aurelian, whose bravery
happily raised not only the city of Aurelian, but also France from
English potency, gave in the coat of arms Charles VII the king of
the French, who wanted to owe her courage when the whole family
raised their noble dignity he gave them a silver sword, in the blue
field on both sides with golden lilies, he adorned his blade with
golden lilies, and over the end of the sword he put a golden crown,
and those who had previously called de Dare he commanded that they
afterwards de Lilio should be written. Spondanus in Annal . 1429.
num. 9. The French kings with the ancient lily in their coat of
arms used it, as testified by the statue of Clotarius the First
placed on his tomb by the Swession family , with lilies on the
clay. Cilperic also a statue near Paris in the church of S. German,
a scepter in hand with a lily: more evidence of this, Miraeus in
Chron. 1423. by Masson Book 3, but before that the French kings,
each according to his will and pleasure, composed the number of
lilies in the coat of arms: only Charles VI. The French king, who
died in 1422, took only three lilies; and after his example and his
successors: Nangius u Spondana in Annal . 1230. By three petals on
each lily of the French kings he means three virtues, faith,
fortitude and wisdom, with which this kingdom flourishes: when he
says: Nam ex quo Dominus noster Jesus Christ fide , sapientia , et
militia , speciulius quam caetera regna voluit _ Regnum Franciae
illustrare , consveverunt Reges in suis armis et vexilis flower
lily descriptionum , trino -foil portals. But other authors, many
more of them, do not like to deny that the French kings erected
statues or painted pictures with lilies because they did not use
them in their coats of arms, only Charles VI. was the first; That
is why those who extend the coat of arms of Gozdawa as if it
originated from the French kings are very mistaken . Name ex quo
Dominus noster Jesus Christ fide , sapientia , et militia ,
speciulius quam caetera regna voluit _ Regnum Franciae illustrare ,
consveverunt Reges in suis armis et vexilis flower lily
descriptionum , Trino foil portare . But other authors, many more
of them, do not like to deny that the French kings erected statues
or painted pictures with lilies because they did not use them in
their coats of arms, only Charles VI. was the first; That is why
those who extend the coat of arms of Gozdawa as if it originated
from the French kings are very mistaken . Name ex quo Dominus
noster Jesus Christ fide , sapientia , et militia , speciulius quam
caetera regna voluit _ Regnum Franciae illustrare , consveverunt
Reges in suis armis et vexilis flower lily descriptionum , Trino
foil portare . But other authors, many more of them, do not like to
deny that the French kings erected statues or painted pictures with
lilies because they did not use them in their coats of arms, only
Charles VI. was the first; That is why those who extend the coat of
arms of Gozdawa as if it originated from the French kings are very
mistaken . that the French kings had long built statues or painted
pictures with lilies because they did not use them in their coats
of arms, only Charles VI. was the first; That is why those who
extend the coat of arms of Gozdawa as if it originated from the
French kings are very mistaken . that the French kings had long
built statues or painted pictures with lilies because they did not
use them in their coats of arms, only Charles VI. was the first;
That is why those who extend the coat of arms of Gozdawa as if it
originated from the French kings are very mistaken .



Our genealogists say that this coat of arms was
acquired in our Poland and not brought from other countries; For
when the knight of the heir of Gozdawa had beautifully proved his
bravery in the eyes of the king on various expeditions, as a reward
for his merits he took the jewel described above, which was named
after his name Gozdawa : the year in which it happened, none of
them said: MS . only It. Rutki says that it was granted by
Władysław Hermann, Prince of Poland, in 1090; However, I would
understand him earlier, if soon after that year, that is, 1108.
Szymon was appointed bishop of Płock and Paprocki in the Nest of
Virtues in 1090. Krystyna Gozdawa recalls [p. 251], whose son
Krystyn also flourished around 1140. Under the same name Krystynów
there were many honorable people of the Gozdawa coat of arms, first
of all:



Krystyn , the voivode of Płock, was so serious to
the then Prussians, the pagans, because of the knightly works and
victories he received that they almost took him for Bożek : he was
in his care for a long time and held Konrad the prince of Mazovia ,
not only that he had left his state without the slightest harm; but
he has also expanded his limits. Growing up to govern good people,
Konrad succeeded, suspended by the envious Krystyn in front of
Konrad as if interfering with his state, imprisoned, tormented by
his eyes, later poor in the same torment and life was even snatched
from him in 1221. He was a godly and righteous man. Cromer . in
Lesco and Bielski fol . 147. Dlugosz in Episc . place Krystyn , the
second voivode of Płock in 1372. To the same house, Scrobiszov . in
the archive . Lion. attracts, Krystyna, the first archbishop of
Halicki , seduced by any author, but he does that he wrote from
Ostrów as Krystyn , the castellan from Sandomierski , therefore it
should rather be said that he belonged to the coat of arms of
Rawicz than to Gozdawa . This cathedral church of Krystyn in Halicz
, under the title of S. Maria Magdalena, also erected and appointed
canons: and because the lean at the beginning of their origin, this
cathedral was for all of them, from his table, a civilian, willing
and giving to other poor he did not spare his fortune: merciful
shepherd of the poor and the wise: he was of the Order of St.
Francis.



Szymon Gozdawa , Bishop of Płock, elevated this
dignity from the archdeacon of Płock, or he long shuddered at his
election out of humility, but as everyone who knew of his prudence,
humble life, refined his teaching according to these times, and
other virtues, capable of pastoral functions, they began to insist
on him that he would no longer oppose the will of God. Therefore he
took on this burden, and since the schism tore the Church of God
apart for that time, this dignity was consecrated to him by the
Archbishop of Gniezno . He didn't change the least pious life of
his old Simon, and he kept it all the more to be an obvious example
to himself, so he sang morning and other priestly prayers with the
other priests in church; he celebrated Holy Mass every day. In more
detail about His Holiness, Wincenty Kadłubek in his Chronicle when,
after his prayer, he describes the victory over the Prussians and
Pomeranians from Poland. In these virtues and aspirations, death is
with his flock [p. 252] Simon found them in 1129. In a great
opinion of the sanctity of his life, he ruled this church from the
age of 21. It's also a weirder thing I've read about him in MS.
that the pleasantly wooden manor house blessed by the bishop in
Pepłowo still stands today. Lubia . in Vitis epic . place for them,
however, time stands still. Lubia . in Vitis epic . place for them,
however, time stands still. Lubia . in Vitis epic . place
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